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GCID Announces New Assistant General Manager 
 
Willows, July 7, 2025 – Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District (GCID) is excited to welcome Brad Mattson as its 
new Assistant General Manager.  
 
With deep roots in agriculture and a passion for water 
management, Mattson has built a career committed to 
serving farming communities and stewarding vital water 
resources. Raised in a rice farming family, and a fourth-
generation rice farmer, he developed an early appreciation 
for the land and the critical role water plays in sustaining 
it. 
 
Mattson advanced to leadership roles in the water industry, 
serving in the role of General Manager for both the Sutter 
Mutual Water Company/Reclamation District 1500 in 
Robbins, California, and the Aberdeen Springfield Canal 
Company in Aberdeen, Idaho. Before joining GCID, he was 
a Field Representative with The Morning Star Packing 
Company in Williams, California. Mattson holds a Bachelor 
of Science degree in Agricultural Business and a minor in 
Water Science, from California Polytechnic State 
University, San Luis Obispo. 
 
A devoted family person, Mattson and his spouse, Jill, have 
been married for 17 years, raising their two children Luke 
and Lainey, alongside their loyal dog, Charlie. In their free 
time, the Mattson family enjoys traveling, spending quality 
time together, and watching and cheering on their favorite 
sports team -- Go GIANTS!!! 
 
“On behalf of the GCID Board, I wish to welcome Brad Mattson as our new Assistant General Manager.  
He has spent a career working in water and agriculture in the Sacramento Valley. He knows our region, 
he speaks our language, he is familiar with our issues, and he shares our values. I feel very fortunate to 
add an individual of Brad’s talent and experience to the GCID Leadership team,” said Logan Dennis, GCID 
Board President 
 
GCID General Manager Jeff Sutton added: “Brad brings a wealth of water industry knowledge and 
experience, an intimate and personal understanding of agriculture, and a shared commitment and 
passion to our mission to serve the lands and water users that are GCID.  I have great confidence that 
Brad will be a valuable addition to the District.” 
 
 


